
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
M E M O R A N D U M  
 
TO:  Ken Struckmeyer, Executive Secretary 
  Faculty Senate 
 
FROM: Becky Bitter, Registrar’s Office 
 
FOR:  Academic Affairs Committee 
 
DATE:  17 January 2012 
 
SUBJECT: Proposal to Extend the Bachelor of Science in Civil Engineering to 

WSU Tri-Cities  
 
 
At its meeting on November 16, 2011, AAC reviewed and approved the attached 
proposal to extend the Bachelor of Science in Civil Engineering to WSU Tri-Cities. 
 
AAC discussed the proposal with Akram Hossain, Professor of Civil Engineering at 
Tri-Cities.  
 
At this time, Faculty Senate review and approval is recommended, to be effective fall 
2012. 
 


